
SANDBROOK PRIMARY SCHOOL                 Weekly News 

Special points of interest: 

 Walk to Twickenham 

 Fathers Day 

 National Grounds 

Week 

 Eco-Schools 

5th JUNE 2015 

SUMMER 2,  WEEK 1 

Dates for your 

diary: 

Wed 10th + Frid 12th 

June                                  

Y6 Discovery Learning 

Centre 

 

Thur 11th June          

Judo course starts 

 

Fri 12th June              

KS2 Litter Picking 

 

Fri 12th June       

2.45pm                      

Y3/4 Parent Assembly 

 

Fri 19th June 2.30                 

Year 5 & 6 parents 

meeting with school 

nurse - letter to follow 

 

24 June  9.00 am                             

meeting for parents of 

children moving into 

FS2 and new FS1           

parents                       

 

  

  

           Telephone Number : 677 3231                Website: sandbrookprimary.eschools.co.uk 

National Grounds Week 8th—12th June 2015 

Children will be taking part in a range of outdoor experiences.  They will need to 

bring in  a change of old clothes, a waterproof coat, sun hat and  wellies.  Sun 

cream will be available if necessary providing you have already completed a  con-

sent form.  

Eco –Schools Green Flag 

We have received our Green Flag certificate this week.  Below is a quote from the 

assessor about our fabulous Sandbrook children: 

“The children at Sandbrook would inspire anyone to care, protect and nurture.  

Their love of nature and wildlife dominates how they see the world, and they take 

their responsibility to look after it for other creatures very seriously.  This has cre-

ated considerate and thoughtful children who are determined to make the local 

environment a better place for everyone.”  Well done! 

Walk to Twickenham 

Well done to all the children who 

took part in the walk to Twickenham 

on Thursday 4th June. Please can 

any outstanding sponsorship money 

be brought to school by Friday 12th 

June. 

Fundraising - Father’s Day 

Father’s Day is on Sunday 21st June.   Order forms for children to order a mug for 

their dad / granddad need to be in school no later than Monday 8th June.  Orders 

will be sent out during the week of the 15th.   

Parent Assembly Y3/4  

Friday 12th June @ 2.45pm 

All parents invited. 




